Tuesday 3/29/05 minutes

- Kristin contacted a member from Greenfire about doing something, most likely tabling and/or a bake sale, for Earth Day, which is scheduled for April 23rd.

- We discussed showing another movie at Wriston. We will probably screen “Peaceable Kingdom”(http://www.tribeofheart.org/pk.htm) and  “Eating” (http://www.petacatalog.org/prodinfo.asp?number=VP539&variation=&aitem=6&mitem=37 ) to decide whether or not it would be a good idea to show these videos at Wriston. Cleo also suggested that we show “Babe”. If you’ve never seen the movie Babe, you’ve been seriously deprived, it’s a cute movie. And it’s so hardcore, that is was banned in Malaysia!!! It was also followed by a happening sequel entitled, “Babe: Pig in the City.” Hilarity!!!

-Nitin has been working on the website, and it should be done sometime this term. However he needs a snazzy logo to put up on the site. So if we have any artistic people in the group, it would be great if someone could come up with something cool. Chelsea took pictures at the last veg potluck to also add to the site. Overall, the site is coming along well. 

-Cleo’s bringing fliers next week to help publicize our general meetings.  

- The last potluck was pretty swell. There was lots of great food and good times. If you did not make it, the next one will be just as awesome. We will schedule the next potluck at next week’s meeting.
